3120(936.2)

NOTICE
DECEMBER 11, 2008, OIL AND GAS LEASE SALE CANCELLED

There have been no new nominations or any pre-sale offers prior to the deadline needed
for processing; therefore, the oil and gas lease sale proposed to be held December 11,
2008, is cancelled. The next lease sale is planned for March 12, 2009.

If you have any questions, please phone Donna Kauffman at (503) 808-6162.

Christopher B. DeWitt
Chief, Minerals Section
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